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December 3,2004 

Tariff Branch 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, ICY 40601 

RE: T-NETIX,Inc. 

Dear Tariff Branch Manager, 

F’ursuant to the Order dated August 8,2000 in Case No. 359 (which deregulated Kentucky pay 
phone provider services), T-NETIX, Inc. (“T-NETIX”) requests to withdraw its existing tariff for pay 
phones services currently on file with the Commission. All of the services included in the T-NETIX tariff 
have been deregulated as a result of the Commission’s action. 

It is desired that the Kentucky tariff withdrawal become effective immediately. If you have any 
questions, please contact Donna Comer at (972) 953-4158. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Vice President & General Counsel 
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